
Sandra Soto 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Ms. Aktabowski, 

Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, June 08, 2017 1:09PM 
'Harbor Shores Board of Directors'; Records Clerk 
RE: Change of email contact 

We have received your change of information and we will update it in our system for Docket 150071-SU. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6010 

From: Harbor Shores Board of Directors [mailto:harborshoreshoa@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 12:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Sayler, Erik; Kyesha Mapp; Jennifer Crawford; Robert Scheffel Schef Wright (schef@gbwlegal.com); Bart Smith 
Subject: Change of email contact 

To all concerned, 

Tn Docket number 150071 

Please replace the above 

I larborShores gmail address \Vith: 

AKTA@AOL.COM 

The Gmail address is now being used for other HOI\ matters. 

Thank you. 

Ann Aktabowski 
I Iarbor Shores Representative 
770 862-6200 
Akta@.aol.com 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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